I
Rep. Hank Johnson's Short

Re: Film Festival Submission Status
Thu 9/13, 7:49 AM

To: sdefense@hotmail.com

Mr. Pisciotta,

Thank you for your patience and if you son is
able to attend the festival we'd be happy to
have him! In the meantime would you be able
to provide us with a downloadable version

of your film? We are very much looking
forward to sharing it with our audience.

Best,

Team Johnson
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